
Hello. 
 
I’m writing to you to urge you to vote against HB1255 that will eliminate state funding to PBS.  
Public broadcasting has a huge array of educational and entertaining programs for all ages.  
They use state funds plus member donations to provide accurate and fact-checked information 
that can be trusted.  And it’s commercial free!  PBS is a learning environment for all.  Please 
support PBS, which has been in existence since 1969, by voting against HB1255!  Thank you. 
 
Mary Lorenz 


